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Dear AEC Commissioner,

I am a resident living in  the Warringah electorate and I welcome the opportunity to comment on 
the NSW federal electorate redistribution. 

If the number of electors needs to increase in the Warringah seat, the first obvious suggestion 
would be to include the entire area of Dee Why in the northern part of the division, as it is now 
part of the Manly State electoral boundary.

Considering that Warringah already comprises Mosman and part of Neutral Bay, I believe it would 
make sense to include Neutral Bay entirely in the Warringah seat, as well as Cremorne, and 
possibly Cammeray. 

I hope this redistribution will be an opportunity for Warringah to consolidate its boundaries
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